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GALVANIZING ACTION FOR CHILDREN WITH HEALTH COMPLEXITY IN DOUGLAS COUNTY: 
DESIGN PARAMETERS TO BE USED TO IDENTIFY PROPOSED ACTIVITIES  

 
Background:  The Oregon Pediatric Improvement Partnership (OPIP), supported by the The Ford 
Family Foundation and guided by a local Steering Committee, is leading efforts to support a 
focus on children with health complexity in Douglas County. On March 3rd, 2020 a meeting was 
held to review the child health complexity data, to review and confirm these design 
parameters, and to hear input on specific action steps that should be considered. These design 
parameters will be used by OPIP to propose specific activities that will be reviewed and 
approved by the Douglas County Steering Committee.  
 
 
Proposed activities will:  

• Be able to be started in the next year. 
• Be Family-centered & family-informed, ensuring representation and diversity.  
• Be Provider-informed, ensuring a diverse front-line provider perspective. 
• Be Trauma-informed and ensure a focus on cultural competence. 
• Be focused on building strengths and resilience in health complex children and their 

families. 
• Ensure a focus for all children & will include an intentional focus on health complex 

children under five.  
• Align with and leverage priorities and momentum within: 

– Coordinated Care Organization Priorities 
– Raise Up Oregon for Early Learning 
– Title V Priorities 
– Student Success Act 
– Other local community initiatives such as community health improvement plans, 

Network of Care, Systems of Care, the Blue Zones project, perinatal task force. 
• Prioritize populations and disparities most impacted by COVID-19 and the state and 

local government response (added by OPIP in April 2020) 
 
 

 
 


